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KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION FOR 2022 
 
The Golden Grove Governing Council in conjunction with Management of Cobbler 
Creek Out of School Hours Care and Vacation Care would like to advise families 
that we will not be offering any care for Kindergarten children in 2022.  There 
were a number of factors taken into consideration before reaching this decision, 
which include: 
 

- Age of Kindergarten children 
- Safety and wellbeing of Kindergarten children in a large non-gated 

environment 
- Size of the service: high volume numbers 
- High demand for school aged children/families needing to use the 

service.  Priority needs to be given to school aged children, as there is no 
other care options 

 
 

 

CHRISTMAS CLOSURE DATES 2021 
 

Closed from Thursday 23rd December 2021 
Re-open Monday 10th January 2022 
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TERM 4 BOOKINGS 
 
It is extremely important for families to ensure they have up to date bookings for 
Term 4.  We must follow regulations for Educator/child ratio requirements and are 
not always able to take children on the day if they just turn up. 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
 

- Booking form for 2022 will be available from Week 5, Monday 8th 
November  

- Pupil Free Day Term 4 – Week 6, Friday 19th November 
Please book via email, SMS or written in communication book if required as 
bookings are essential  
***Please be advised that all Before School Care and After School Care 
bookings for this day are cancelled. 
 
 

TERM 4 WEEK 1 – OSHC NEWS       
 
Another Vacation Care completed and even though the weather was not our 
friend this time, the children had lots of fun engaging in a variety of experiences. 
We enjoyed eating popcorn whilst watching Ainbo: Spirit of the Amazon at the 
cinemas and bouncing off all our energy at Xtreme Inflatables.  Wheelie Chair 
Sports visited OSHC, in which children loved participating in a variety of different 
games and children also enjoyed decorating either their Build a Bear or Dog. There 
was plenty to build and create in activity, including constructing machines with 
wooden materials, 3D cardboard houses, cotton ball penguins and wooden bee 
hangers, just to name a few.  When the sun shone, outside play was popular but, 
on those cold, rainy days, children really loved playing board games.  They learnt 
about money and its value whilst playing Monopoly, learnt strategic moves whilst 
playing Chess and learned to play fairly and demonstrate great sportsmanship 
playing The Game of Life.  Children taught one another if they hadn’t played 
before and helped each other learn and follow the rules of each game. 
 
As we approach the end of the year, children will be engaged in a variety of 
activities to commemorate the different cultural celebrations of Australia and 
around the world.  Programed group games for outside will be planned as well as 
extensions of children’s interest and development in our other areas.  We can’t 
wait to see what else this term will bring us!   
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